City of Sedona Community Development Department

Engineering Services
102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336
(928) 204-7111 - Fax: (928) 282-5348

To Whom It May Concern:

The City of Sedona, Arizona is issuing Addendum # 2 to the plans and specifications as
originally issued at the time of solicitation for bids for the WWRP A+ Upgrades Project. For any
bid to be considered responsible and responsive, receipt of this addendum must be
acknowledged.

As specified in the Instructions to Bidders this Addendum upon issuance has become a part of
the Contract Documents.

This Addendum contains__1 page including this page,_ 0 changed bid sheets, and
_0 plan sheets. Any changed bid sheets shall be used in lieu of the originally issued bid sheets
in order to submit a responsive bid.

This Addendum adds the following:

1. Prior to any electrical work being performed, 2 working days notice must be given
to the Wastewater Electrician/Mechanic, Ronnie Garcia. Notification can be sent
to RGarcia@SedonaAZ.gov or 928-203-5042 or 928-239-0461.

2. An arc flash study is currently being conducted at the WWRP. The study should be
complete prior to NTP. Upon completion, electrical panels will have labels in
place, with PPE requirements for each panel. The PPE requirements must be
followed by the Contractor and all Sub-Contractors.

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT
| have received addendum # 2 for the WWRP A+ Upgrades Project as described above, and
acknowledge it as part of the Contract Documents for the project.

Signature Date

Print Business Name

Addendum # 2 issued by J. Andy Dickey, PE, Assistant Community Development Director/City
Engineer, City of Sedona
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